

National School Boards Association

1680 Duke Street FL2, Alexandria, VA 22314-3493 Phone: 703-838-6722 FAX: 703-683-7590 Federal ID #: 36-2210015

Bill To:

Boone County School District 8330 US Highway 42 Florence KY 41042-9286

Invoice

Invoice # 339520

Invoice Date 07/01/2019

PO#

ID # 000158628O

Bill To # 0001586280

Student Enrollment: 18,500

Description

NSBA's National Connection Fees

\$10,775.00

Amount

Enrollment Category: 15,000+

For The Period:

10/01/2019 To 12/31/2020

Total Due In US

\$10,775.00

Funds

Your district's National Affiliate fees include subscriptions to American School Board Journal at the non-deductible discounted rate of \$30 per subscription, for your full school board and superintendent.



Please send payments to:

National School Boards Association PO Box 1807, Merrifield, VA, 22116-8007

Please detach and return with your remittance

Boone County School District 8330 US Highway 42 Florence KY 41042-9286

ı	FAX	701	ce	TT.	
ı	2 ×	U	··	II	

339520

Bill To ID # 000158628O

Invoice Date 07/01/2019

ID # 000158628O

Select Payment Method

☐ Check Enclosed (made payable to NSBA in U.S.Funds)

□ VISA □ Master Card □ AMEX

Exp Date

CVV

Card#

Name as it appears on card____

(Please Print)

Cardholder's Signature

Cardholder's Phone no

Cardholder's Zipcode

\$10,775.00 Total Duc

Amount Paid \$

Please send payments to:

National School Boards Association

PO Box 1807, Merrifield, VA, 22116-8007



National School Boards Association 1680 Duke St. FL2, Alexandria, VA 22314-3493 Phone: (703) 838.6722 • Fax: (703) 683.7590 www.nsba.org

July 1, 2019

Dear National Connection program participants,

NSBA is streamlining its invoicing processes. We are updating the billing cycle for participants currently on the October cycle to a January cycle. Due to this change the first invoice will cover a 15-month period, 10/1/2019-12/31/2020. Afterwards invoices will be processed annually based on the updated 01/01-12/31 period.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you so much for your participation,

John Overington

Program Lead, National Connection
joverington@nsba.org